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I am a member of Chintimini Wildlife Center and I am strongly in support of SB 1131.  

Chintimini Wildlife Center provides a vital, one-of-a-kind service to this regional 

community and without it the animals and families of Oregon would be negatively 

impacted.   If this center could expand its mission and function with a visitor element 

they could train future wildlife rehabbers, educate the community, and provide 

positive role models for young visitors.  Supporting Chintimini financially would be a 

win-win for all. 

Gail Buteau 

Yachats, OR  


